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NEXT MEETING: 
Monday Night  

August 21st 

7:00 pm. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
The Annual 
BANQUET: 

Will be 
 August 26th, 

2017. 

 
Sign-up at August 

meeting 
 

 
 

Next Meeting: Monday Night August 21st, 2017 at 7:00 pm  
Remember to bring cash for the 50/50 donation – that helps the club pay for the 
food and drink provided FREE to members at ALL meetings! 

 
2017-2018 Officers:  
 

2016-2017 Position 2017-2018 

Danny Hughes Commodore Walter Kaufmann 

Walter Kaufmann Vice Commodore Norm Engard 

Pete Mulvey Past Commodore Danny Hughes 

John Gourdin Secretary John Gourdin 

Mike Richardson Treasurer Mike Richardson 

Cherry Thomas House Committee Chairman Cherry Thomas 

Norm Engard Entertainment Chairman Randy Howe 

Jerry Barnett Membership Chairman Jerry Barnett 

Jim Craig Member at Large Jim Craig 

Luke Lapierre Member at Large Robbie Forbes 

Benefit Group News:   

Chris Momeier presenting a check to East Cooper Community Outreach, making 
total donations to this organization since 1999: $32,850. With this donation, it makes 
year to date distribution total $33,000 and our total Donations Since 1998 is $279,300. 

Receiving the check was the new Executive Director for ECCO, Allana Morrall.  

 
This Month’s final donation of the 2016 - 2017 Fiscal Year will help at risk 
children & their families with our donation to Windwood Farm Home For 
Children, Inc. 
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Club Rentals, Contact:  

destinationgoldbug.com  
or  
rent@destinationgoldbug.com    

ECOMC 

1560 Ben Sawyer Blvd.  
Mt. Pleasant SC 29464  

PO Box 225 
Mt. Pleasant SC 29464  
 

 

We’re on the Web! 

www.goldbugisland.com 

NOTICES: 

 VOLENTEERS NEEDED!  The 24th annual Fishing for Miracles King Mackerel 
Tournament needs volunteers on August 17th 18th and 19th.  For Dock and Boat 
Crews Please call or text Dock Master Brad Kilpatrick (843-442-3315). For any 
others please call or text John Gourdin (843-214-1408)  

 
 VOLENTEERS NEEDED TURKEY SHOOT: Now is the time to sell 

sponsorships for the 2017 Turkey shoot. If you have a new sponsor in 
mind and need help selling – please contact Randy. Remember you can 
get all the work parties you want very easily at the Turkey shoot in 
November – Contact Randy Howe [(843) 708-2978] to sign up early and 
save your space 

 

 FIREWOOD! : Remember if you or anyone you know is cutting trees or if 
you see a pile of available wood that can be used in the fire pit – please 
bring it to the club. We burn firewood often and are always in need of 
firewood even in the hot summer, a stockpile is good to have. 
 

 GUN RANGE SAFETY: IF you are going to shoot at the Turkey Shoot 
Range, Please make sure that there is no one walking the paths to the 
North End of the Island (North Beach). Also please do not discharge 
shotguns during a wedding or event at the clubhouse.  
 

 
Log onto www.goldbugisland.com for news and other information. 

 If you do not have a member login email Mike Richardson at 
mrichardson@atlanticelectric.com 

 

M a r k  y o u r  C a l e n d a r :  
 

 04/14/18   Spring Fling 

08/26/17   Banquet 08/25/18   Banquet 

11/01/17 thru 11/22/17   Turkey Shoot 
*No monthly meeting during Turkey 
Shoot 

10/31/18  thru 11/21/18  Turkey Shoot 
*No monthly meeting during Turkey 
Shoot 

12/03/17   Cookies with Santa 12/02/18   Cookies with Santa 

12/09/17   ECOMC Christmas Party 12/08/18   Christmas Party 

  
02/24/18    Oyster Roast 02/TBD/19    Oyster Roast 
03/22-23/18    Spaghetti Dinner  
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